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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

Jan. 10, 2025 

 

Greene County Commission signs and adopts 2025 budget  

 

SPRINGFIELD, Mo. – The Greene County Commission signed and officially adopted the 2025 

county budget on Friday, Jan. 10, in the county’s Historic Courthouse in Springfield. This 

completes the public process which included 9 public meetings.  The Commission focused on 

employee retention and quality core public services in 2025. The following are highlights and 

key takeaways of the appropriated budget: 
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- 3% cost of living adjustment (COLA) for all county employees and a 1.5% mid-year 

merit step for eligible employees 

- Greene County bond funds fully allocated with renovations for the Juvenile Detention 

Center and the transformation of the former county Justice Center into the Family Courts 

Facility beginning in 2025 

- Assessor’s Office will add three additional data collectors, funded through the 

Assessment Funds, to align with the State Tax Commission’s staffing guidelines. 

Additionally, renovations to the Historic Courthouse are planned to enhance in serving 

citizens with their personal property assessments 

- The Collector and Assessor will be transitioning to a new, fully intergraded collections 

and personal property software system. This unified platform will streamline operations 

between the two offices, enhancing coordination and improving services for property 

owners 

- Several courts-based offices will add a new Bailiff, Staff Attorney, Assistant Director for 

Juvenile Detention, and new equipment 

Budget Analysis  

The total expenditure for all funds is $284,631,868, which is $1084 less than 2024. State law 

requires county budgets to include prior-year surplus funds as revenue and be a balanced budget.  

The figures below show the estimated current revenues, but not total revenues, and appropriated 

expenses for all 2025 funds:  
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Below are the totals by office for major funds and changes from the 2024 budget: 

 

$21,660,063 will be allocated to Reserves. The Commission set certain budget priorities in 

cooperation with county Officeholders and department managers, however, could not 

accommodate $3,647,283.79 of additional requests in the 2025 budget. 

The County budget remains within the guidelines created in the long-term plan developed with 

the passage of the 2017 sales tax request. The Budget Office continues to monitor ARPA 

spending throughout the county, which must be fully spent by the end of 2026. 

“Working with all Officeholders and department heads, Greene County has again adopted a 

fiscally sound budget using a process that is transparent and open to the public,” stated Presiding 

Commissioner Bob Dixon. “County citizens can be proud of the process used and the concern 

shown for the strategic and wise use of limited resources at every turn. All expenditures can be 

tracked daily using the Transparency Portal on our homepage at greenecountymo.gov”  

The full 2025 budget, including more information from the Greene County Budget Office, can be 

found at: https://greenecountymo.gov/budget/. 

 
 

https://greenecountymo.gov/budget/
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### 

 

Greene County is the State of Missouri’s fourth most populous county, serving approximately 

295,000 people. Its mission is to provide all citizens of Greene County, including those in its 

cities, a safe and thriving community through excellent customer service, unparalleled 

dedication, and the efficient use of taxpayer dollars. The Greene County Commission is the 

executive body of Greene County operating under guidelines established in the Revised Statutes 

of the State of Missouri. Within that authority the Commission enacts ordinances, resolutions 

and policies, supervises the activities of county departments, fixes salaries, adop ts the annual 

budget, provides for construction and other services, and conducts hearings on planning and 

zoning matters.  

 

For additional information, contact Robert Jehle , Public Information Officer, at 417-844-

4311 or rjehle@greenecountymo.gov. 
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